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Dunbarney Primary School & Nursery - Newsletter 9 
 

In-School News 

Netball News 

Perth & Kinross School league came to a close this 

week and what a fabulous result for both of our 

school teams! Greens were unbeaten in all their 

matches and come away with a well-deserved 1st 

place – a shiny trophy and medals await you and 

will be given out after the Easter holidays.  Golds 

came 3rd which was also a fantastic result, only 

beaten by the P7 teams within the league.  Your 

time to shine will come next year! 

 

P5 pupils will be invited to attend a netball session nearer the end of term 4 allowing them to try it 

out before they move to P6.  Netball is offered to P6 and P7 pupils. Mrs Dewar will send out details 

nearer the time.  Training is on a Tuesday after school finishing at 4.30pm. 

Many Dunbarney pupils also play with Bridge of Earn Netball Club and have been part of the PKNA 

League and we are delighted to announce that Bridge of Earn Bears, made up of only Dunbarney P7 

girls, also won that league this year, unbeaten in their 5 matches - another fantastic achievement for 

the girls and what a way to end their primary school netball journey.  We have still to find out the 

final position of Bridge of Earn Badgers, made up of some Dunbarney P6 and P7 girls and we will 

update you as soon as we have those details.   

Bridge of Earn Netball Club welcomes pupils from P5 to U17s and their flyer will be sent out 

separately by Mrs Dewar (it’s currently being updated) – please contact the club directly if your child 

is interested in training with them.   

 

Dunbarney Primary School 
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Bridge of Earn 
Perth 
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Headteacher:                 Mary Mitchell 
Email:           dunbarney@pkc.gov.uk 
Phone:                      (01738) 474175 
Fax:                           (01738) 813006 
Web: 
https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/pk/d
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Twitter:                     @DunbarneyPS 
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Bikeability – P5 

P5 start their Bikeability training on 5th May for 6 weeks.  They are also very lucky to receive a bike 

maintenance session from Kyle at Mobile Bike Repairs on Tuesday 18th or Thursday 20th April – all 

details have been sent to parents/carers via Seesaw. 

Pokemon Cards / Personal Items 

A polite reminder that, if pupils bring personal items for playtime (e.g. Pokemon Cards, Toys etc) 

could you remind them that they should be stored in bags during class time and that items are 

brought to school at their own risk.  Thank you. 

Nursery to Primary 1 Transition Dates 

The Transition Activity timetable will be circulated early next term. 

New School & Nursery Meal Menus 

The new menus for 2023 – 2024 begin on our return to school.  Please see additional info sheets 

School Diary Dates for Next Term 

Date Event 

Tuesday 18 April P5 Bikeability Service Day 

Thursday 20 April  P5 Bikeability Service Day 

Wednesday 26 April PHOTOGRAPHS – Individual & Sibling Groups 

Monday 1 May May Day Holiday – School Closed 

Wednesday 3 May P7 Leave for Dalguise Activity |Trip 

Friday 5 May P5 Bikeability Session 1/6 

Friday 5 May  P7 Arrive back from Dalguise 

Monday 8 May Coronation Holiday – School Closed 

Friday 12 May P5 Bikeability Session 2/6 

Friday 19 May P5 Bikeability Session 3/6 

Wednesday 24 May PHOTOGRAPHS – Class Groups 

Friday 26 May P5 Bikeability Session 4/6 

Monday 29 May Sports Day – Primary in afternoon 

Friday 2 June P5 Bikeability Session 5/6 

Thursday 8 June P7 Induction Day 1 – Bertha Park HS 

Thursday 8 June P7 Parent/Carer Info Evening Bertha Park HS 

Friday 9 June P7 Induction Day 2 – Bertha Park HS 

Friday 9 June Pupil Progress Reports emailed to Parents/Carers 

Friday 9 June P5 Bikeability Session 6/6 

Wednesday 14 June P5 Trip to Edinburgh Castle 

Thursday 29 June School Closes for Summer (12pm) 
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Community New & Events 

For P7-S3 Pupils 

Mobile KYTHE will be visiting Victory Park in Bridge of Earn on both 

Wednesdays of the Easter holidays from 1-3pm. 

All P7 to S3 are most welcome to come along and say hello and have 

some fun and games. 

 

 

 

Drop-In Sessions for Local Youth (P7-S3) 

Dunbarney and Forgandenny church is delighted to be working with KYTHE (Kinross shire Youth 

Enterprise) to offer drop-in sessions for local youth between the ages of 11 - 14 (P7 - S3). 4 dates are 

initially on offer to gauge interest and to give opportunities for the youth to guide future direction. 

These sessions will be informal, with activities and snacks on offer. This initiative has been made 

possible due to funding from Perth and Kinross Council Community Investment Fund. Please see 

additional information sheet for dates. 

Dunbarney & Forgandenny Parish Church Easter  
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Easter Activities 

Source2Sea Tay Clean up - See additional Info sheet. 

Easter Fun at the Castle – See Additional info sheet. 

 

Could we wish you all a very happy, peaceful and heathy Easter break and we look forward to 

welcoming you for the summer term. 

The Dunbarney Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


